
January 7, 1977

vir. Gnarlas warren

Caairman, Asseably Committee on Resources,
Laad Use and nergy

otate Capitol
Sacramento, CA 95814

vear Mr. Warren:

I thank you and wir. Kaene for your letter of Deceaber 29, 1974,

aad the invitation to participate in the proposed nearing on tie
pudlic health and safety implications of public and private recoa~
vinant DHA research in California. I will ba most Nappy to come

and discusa the Wl guidelines with you.

Since receiving your letter [ have talked with tir. Jones of
your office and Hr. Wagstaff of Mr. Keene's office. According to
the arrangements that 1 nave made with thea, I will appear at
1:30 o.m. on Friday, January 28, 1977. i will be prepared to dis-~
cuss tne nature of the guidelines and to answer any questions.

Sincerely yours,

Maxine Singer, Ph.D.
Head, ducleic Acid Suzymology Section
Lavoratory of Biochemistry

cc: Singer


